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I OPPOSE SB348, Stop the assault on our 2nd Amendment Rights!  Do not waste 

time and money on this study. Instead of a study, how about actively supporting our 

police, and actually prosecuting criminals? There are already sufficient statistics 

available, and we, the taxpayer, should  not assume the cost of another study that 

works to remove or limit the 2nd Amendment Rights of Oregonians.  How about a bill 

that requires the Attorney General and all the prosecutors of the state to do their jobs 

and prosecute laws that are already on the books.  We don't need more "dialogue", 

meetings or studies.  Hold prosecutors responsible. 

 

Online Testimony Deadline – Monday, March 27 at 1 pm.  
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